
As a citizen of Wilsonville, I strongly oppose HB 3063.  My daughter is not vaccinated and that is by our 

choice of parents to not due to our religious belief and to trusting the advice of our personal 

doctor.  Should this bill pass, our daughter will no longer be able to attend school.  How is that fair to 

deny her right to education in Oregon because we as parents don’t believe in vaccinating our child?   

 

Removing the exemption is equivalent to modern day discrimination.   

 

Brian E. Price, PHR 

Human Resources Manager 
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